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This Week: Kyla & Cassie 

Next Week: Bethany & Laura 



Today Pastor Kyu Choi brings the message 

Jr. Church for grades K-5 dismissed during the service. 

Baby and Me—located on nursery side A  for caregivers 
and babies under 12 months. 

Toddler Time—Children aged 1-4 can be brought down 
to nursery side B anytime during the service 

Stop by the gym between 10-10:30am for coffee or tea! 

Prayer Groups — Meet for a devotional & time of prayer. 
Wednesdays at 1:30pm   

 

Summer Youth Group (Grades 6-12) - July 12-13 “Lock 
In” 8pm-8am. Contact Pastor Cody to register 

 

Men’s Coffee Group— Thursdays at 7pm. Meet at the 
Tim Hortons on Saint George (near centennial park).    

Contact Wes for more info.  

 

 

 

 

 

KidVenture: Expedition Egypt will run every Wednesday 

night in July starting on the 10th from 6:30-8:30pm for grades 

K-5. Please pre-register by filling out a form online. The web-

link is located on our Facebook page. Free event. Nursery is 

available for parents and their little ones (unsupervised).               

Parents, want some quiet time? You are invited to stay and 

visit our “Parent’s Corner” for a time to connect and have cof-

fee with one another.               

If you have any items to lend for KidVenture—here is what 

is needed: Egyptian/ancient items (i.e. vases, dishes, pottery, 

camel décor, etc), older/rugged shawls, blankets, & rugs. Items 

can be left at the Connect Desk by July 10th. Thank you!!!  

 

Looking for ways to get involved at Highfield? Check out 

our new “Faith in Action” board next to the Connect Desk. 

Simply take the ministry card (or ministries) you are interested 

in and contact the individual on the back of the card or fill out 

your information and drop it off at the Connect Desk. 

Please note that the office will be closed tomorrow, July 

1st. 


